Subject: 2023 Southwest California Regional
Posted by Gary on Sun, 27 Nov 2022 17:00:14 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

The San Diego Watch & Clock show is happening January 26-28 at the La Mesa Community
Center. A student at class last week said he is going and got a $89 round trip ticket with Alaska,
for us here on the west coast that's a steal! | might do the "Fly by Night" thinggy, arrive there with
a backpack and leave the same day. These shows have been pretty good in the past.
https://net.nawcc.org/NAWCC/Events/Event_Display.aspx?EventK ey=MT23SCR

Subject: Re: 2023 Southwest California Regional
Posted by kastner on Sat, 10 Dec 2022 02:18:41 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I've signed up and will be there! Not sure what day yet though.

Subject: Re: 2023 Southwest California Regional
Posted by timeliz on Sat, 10 Dec 2022 02:30:14 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Does one need to be a member to attend?

Subject: Re: 2023 Southwest California Regional
Posted by Gary on Sat, 10 Dec 2022 03:56:27 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

timeliz wrote on Sat, 10 December 2022 02:30Does one need to be a member to attend?
No...As the advertisement says, Friday the 27th public is admitted 1-6pm, Sunday the 28th public
is admitted 9am-3pm. Have fun!

Subject: Re: 2023 Southwest California Regional
Posted by JackW on Sat, 10 Dec 2022 14:34:22 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

There is a national policy and then there are the local chapters who are running the event. For
York, | asked and was allowed to bring one non-family guest with me, as long as their registration
accompanied mine. This is how | got Kris, from New Zealand, into the Mart. Was this official?
dunno. Maybe some one here would be willing to have you as a guest, if this would be allowed at
this mart. Ask the organizers.
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